





#17

Week Commencing: 24.1.22

We had a special visitor this week. Mr George Yerosimou, one of our Chairs of Governors came to see how the curriculum is having a positive impact on our pupils development. He was impressed with the work that he saw happening in each class and commented on the passion and dedication of staff to achieving the best outcomes for all our pupils. As part of our continuing review of our curriculum, we would like your help in capturing the impact that Oak View School has had on the development of your child. Next week we will be sending home a post card with each pupil. As you know, we often send home postcards of achievements for our pupils. We would love to have some postcards ourselves, where parents are able to identify an achievement or development in their child that they feel Oak View School contributed to. Thank you in advance if you are able to send a postcard back in with your child.

-Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming dates;

28.1.22 International Day of Lego

1.2.22 Chinese New Year

8.2.22 Safer Internet Day

14th—18th Feb: Half Term

23.2.22 Parents Evening

Covid Immunisation Clinic

A letter has gone out this week regarding the next clinic being offered by the immunisation team on the morning of 8th February. A consent form has also gone home.

Poppy Appeal

Oak View raised £181 for the Royal British Legion.

Competition!!

A little while ago, whilst reviewing our learning spaces, we reflected that our traditional library was no longer being used as it once was. Over the past few months, and with thanks to some generous donations, we have converted the old Library in to a new "Story Space" to encourage a love of story across the school. The space will hold appropriate books for our pupils including story/sensory story bags and we hope will be place of fun and wonder. To mark the opening of this new space in school we are running a competition "We love stories; we read here, we read there, we read there, we read EVERYWHERE!". We want you to send in photos (which will be used in big display) of your child either looking at a book/story or sharing a book with someone in an unusual place! It could be an unusual place in your house or out of it! Please send photos to your class teacher. The more unusual the place the better! (Although we will love just simple photos too!!)

The winning entries will be announced shortly after the closing date of 28th January 2022.

We look forward to seeing the fun places we can enjoy stories!

Birthdays Coming Up: Audree (Blue), Jason (Yellow), Kai (Willow), David (Gold) Enjoy your special Days!



"The attitude of gratitude always brings happiness" Anon









